
 

 

1st July 2016 

STRIKE 

Your child has recently received a letter 

regarding the strike taking place on 

Tuesday 5th July.  All Nursery and 

Reception children should come to school as 

normal.  Mrs Newiss, Miss Cartlidge, all Year 

4 and all Year 6 children should also come to 

school as normal.  Thank you.     

 

KINGSWOOD RESIDENTIAL 

It’s great to hear our Year 3 children had a 

fantastic time at Kingswood.  Please see the 

schools Facebook page, twitter and the 

class dojo for photos.   

 

DRAMA GROUP 

Monday Night Drama Group’s production of 

“Musical Madness” will be performed for 

parents/carers on Monday 11th July at 

6pm. 

 

Tickets will be on sale in the hall after 

drama at 5pm on Monday 4th July, or from 

the school office from Tuesday 5th July.  

Tickets are priced at £1 each. 

 

 

 

ENTERPRISE AFTERNOON 

All year groups have been working incredibly 

hard to produce items to sell for the 

Enterprise Fair and hope all people visiting 

the fair will purchase some of their 

fantastic products.  Each year group has to 

use their enterprise skill to advertise and 

sell their products - the year group that 

makes the biggest profit will be the 

enterprise winner for 2016.  So, please join 

us and support the children on 14th July 

after school in the playground, or if it is 

raining in the hall.    

 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY 

On Tuesday 19th July, we will be holding our 

annual Year 6 Awards Evening (5:30pm to 

6:15pm - parents/carers invited).  

 

Following the Awards Ceremony, Year 6 

children will be having their leavers disco 

(6:30pm to 8:00pm).    

 

 

EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS 

MadScience has now finished.  

 

All extra-curricular clubs will finish week 

commencing Monday 11th July, so the last 

date will be Friday 15th July. 

 

LOLLYPOP LADY 

We were very sorry to say goodbye to our 

Lollypop Lady Teresa this week.  We 

presented her with a bouquet of flowers to 

thank her for all her hard work.   

 

 

REMINDERS 

 

Sports Day 

Due to recent weather conditions we have 

not as yet been able to re-arrange Sports 

Day.  We will inform you if/when we are able 

to do so.  We apologise for any 

inconvenience this may cause.       

 

 

Reception – A part of their ‘Holidays’ topic 

‘Under the Sea’, our Reception children will 

be visiting Manchester Sealife Centre on 

Thursday 7th July and Thursday 14th July.  

Please return your permission slip and 

voluntary contribution of £13 before the 

above dates.  Please see individual letters to 

see which day your child is going.  Many 

thanks.     

 

    PTO 



School Council Assembly 

The new date for the re-arranged road 

safety assembly is Thursday 7th July at 

9:30am, hope to see you there.      

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEN Coffee Morning 

We will be holding an SEN coffee morning on 

Monday 4th July at 9am.  Parents of our 

SEN children are invited along where 

Speech and Language Therapist Caroline 

Davies will be giving ideas and suggestions 

about how to develop communication skills 

with your child.  We hope to see you there.   

 

 

 

 

 

Ghyll Head Residential Trip 

A reminder that the deadline date for 

payment of the deposit for the Ghyll Head 

trip is Friday 15th July.  Thank you.   

 

 

Year 6 End of Year Production 

On Monday 18th July, Year 6 will be 

performing ‘Jungle Book’.  There will be two 

showings, one at 1:30pm and one at 6pm.  

More details to follow.   

 

  

 

 

Uniform 

The end of the school year is fast 

approaching.  At the moment we have a 

large quantity of uniform in stock.  To avoid 

disappointment, please call into the school 

office to purchase your uniform ready for 

September.  Our uniform is of excellent 

quality and cheaper than local competitors.   

 

 

 

 

Somme 100 

William Temple Parish Church will be holding 

a Commemoration of the end of the Battle 

of Somme on Saturday 2nd July.  The 

service will start at 2pm and will be followed 

by refreshments.   

 

 

LUNCHTIME GOLDEN TICKET WINNER 

Mia Grimes – RA 

 

 

ATTENDANCE WINNER 

This week’s attendance prize was won by 

Lucas Stroncer – 2C.  Lucas’s parent/carer 

hopefully enjoyed the chocolates he took 

home for helping him achieve 100% 

attendance and punctuality. 

 

 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

RA Jayden Keenan  

RC Kaci-Marie Jackson 

RP Caitlynn Williams 

1A Grace Kelly 

1C Jonathan Cherry 

1P Roger Prabhu 

2C Aima Siddique 

2P Hannah Fahey 

3C Kingswood Trip 

3P Kingswood Trip 

4C Mohammed Ajani 

4P Lewis King 

5C Callum Preston 

5P Christian Davies 

6C Holly Milne 

6P Leonie Webster  

 

Well done children.   


